Docket No. 50-373

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Centlemen:

This confirms our plans as discussed on August 18, 1982, between Mr.

C. W. Schroeder of your staff and Mr. R. D. Valker of this offi-e, to meet
with vou and members of your staff at 1:30 p.m. (CDPT) on August 24, 1982,
at the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III Office in Slen Ellwvm,
Il1linois. The purpose of this meeting 1is to discuss the current status of

your Independent Heating, Ventilation and Air Conditioning Review for your
LaSalle County Station.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Orialnal et¢
['-o Bert [

James . Keppler
Regionel Administrator

L. 0. DelCeorge, DNirector
of Nuclear Licensing
D. L. Shamblin, Site
Construction Superintendent
T. E. Quaka, Ouality
Assurance Supert¥isor
R. H. Holyoak, Station
Superintendent
B. B, Stephenson
Project Manager
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Karen Porgstadt, Offlce of
Assistant Attorney Ceneral

-

259 "
820»&}0'}»"
B ~§/1 BL1




